
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1431/21-22                                                      09.05.2021 

 
 

CIRCULAR  
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Please be informed that the school will remain closed from 11th May 2021 

till 13th May 2021 on the occasion of Eid Al Fitr and there will be no 

online / onsite classes during these days.  

 

The classes will resume on Sunday, 16th May 2021 with the following 

timings. Please check the Time Table on your portal. 

 

KG to Gr. 2  : From 8.00 a.m. to 12.30 p.m. 

Gr. 3 to 12   : From 8.00 a.m. to 2.00 p.m. 

 

Leaders’ fraternity wishes all a Happy Eid-Al-Fitr. 
 

With regards, 
 
 
 
Sd/- 
Rafia Zafar Ali 
Principal 

 


